
Dear Legislatures, 

 

As a U.S. Army Vet and resident of Albany, Oregon, I feel it is very important to voice my 

disapproval of SB987. 

As I understand it, the bill would make most modern firearms illegal, which in turn would make 

thousands of lawful gun owners criminals. As well as make it more difficult to obtain a concield 

weapons permit and make new gun-free zones.  

I implore you to please DO NOT allow this bill to become law. 

 

Thank you for your time and have a nice day. 

 

Respectfully, 

Dale Hummel 
 
 


